
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:52:06 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 1:58 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Nadine  Hutchings

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am begging you not to raise the price of hydro. At this point it is already too expensive! How do you expect people
to pay their hydro bills when we can barely make the payments as it is!? Are you nuts!? Living in Canada is already
expensive enough, you’re making this an even more miserable country to live in with these kinds of changes. It
makes absolutely no sense to raise the price of hydro when your already robbing us every month. It’s unfair to take
advantage of us hard working citizens that are just going to work to pay off bills every month. The fact that there is
only ONE company to deliver hydro in Canada is a joke. In the states they have multiple companies which you can
choose who has the lowest price. It’s sickening that we don’t have a choice in this country and that we are taken
advantage of. You should be ashamed of yourself for being so greedy. Think of the people for once.

-- Attachment --




